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11th September 2018   

Dear Parents, 

This term we are studying the Tudors in history and as part of that topic we would like to take the children to 

Montacute House near Yeovil for a Tudor experience. 

During the day, the children will have a one hour guided tour of the Tudor house and then take part in ‘hands-

on’ activities to do with Tudor life which will be chosen from lavender bags, writing with quills, designing shields, 

examining artefacts and portraits and looking at Tudor clothing.  This will give the children a real insight and 

understanding of what some aspects of life would have been like in Tudor times and the importance of portraits.  

The children will also have time to take part in sketching portraits in the Long Gallery and studying Tudor 

architecture and gardens outside. 

The dates of the visit are as follows and we will be leaving school at 9am and arriving back before the end of the 

school day: 

Wednesday 19th September 2018 - Year One                                                                                           

Friday 21st September 2018 - Year Two 

We give our thanks to the PTFA who have very kindly supported this trip by donating £5 per pupil towards the 

costs.  To allow this visit to go ahead we ask you for an additional parental voluntary contribution of £3.00 per 

child to cover the costs, payable via ParentPay only no cash or cheques. 

The children will be provided with a school packed lunch on the day but if you wish to send them with one from 

home, you may. Please ensure they have a drink but no glass bottles and no pocket money is required, as we are 

not visiting the shop. All children must wear school uniform. 

Would you please return your permission slip by Monday 17th September.  We appreciate the short notice 

provided and will not be insisting on payment being received prior to the trip, but politely ask that payment is 

made in full by 1st October 2018. 

As with all trips of this kind, the Governor’s charging policy, which is in line with the County policy, applies.   

Mrs Svenson 

Headteacher 

———————————————————————————————————————— 

 PARENTAL CONSENT FORM – MONTACUTE HOUSE – September 2018 

As Parent/Guardian of: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. Class: …………… 

I have read, fully understood and am satisfied with the details supplied about the above mentioned activity and 

agree to my son/daughter taking part in it. 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………  Date: …………….. 

Relationship to child……………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Emergency Tel. No: ……………………………………………………………… 


